
St Xavier’s English Medium School, ICSE, Manickpur, Vasai (W) 

                                                                                                                                            

December 17, 2024 

 

Dear Parents of Classes 3 to 9, 

Kindly note the following:- 

1. Friday, December 20, 2024 – The students will have classes till         

12.45 p.m. 

2. School re-opens on Friday, January 03, 2024.  

3. Please be informed that students will have school till 12.45 p.m. on 

Saturday, January, 04, 2025. 

4. All fees till the month of December should be paid by December 20, 

2024. Kindly check the school app for fees update. 

5. Applications for leave will NOT be entertained during the break. 

6. The School Office will remain closed during the Christmas Break.  Please 

communicate with the school using the school email only in case you 

have any urgent work to be attended to. 

 

 

 

HAPPY CHRISTMAS AND A BRIGHT NEW YEAR. 

 

 

 

 

Br. Dr. Thomas Vaz, S.J. 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


